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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Grenada and thanks the Minister for Foreign Affairs, His excellency Charles Peter David for the presentation of the national report.

We note positively the progress made by the country to reduce gender based violence by developing and approving a national strategic action plan. 

We welcome the measures taken by the Government of Grenada to address issues of climate change and the environment. In this regard, we positively note the establishment of a new Ministry of Climate resilience, Environment, Forestry, Fisheries, Disaster Management and Information. 

Georgia commends the Government of Grenada for the establishment of the National Committee for the prevention of child sexual abuse in 2017. 

Herewith, we would like to make the following recommendations:

· To continue steps towards establishing of a national human rights institution in compliance with the Paris principles 
· To continue its efforts towards de jure abolition of the death penalty 
· To intensify steps towards prohibition of corporal punishment of children 
· To expedite internal procedures for the ratification of the convention against Discrimination in Education 

We wish the Delegation of Grenada a successful UPR.
